Registration Report
2020-2021 Season

Registration had begun for the Spring 2020 skating session when the first Province-wide lockdown was ordered because of the pandemic. The Spring season was eventually cancelled due to the pandemic and refunds were issued. 
During the summer of 2020, the Board of Directors, following a recommendation from Skate Ontario, decided to implement an on-line registration and payments system called Uplifter. The system was ready for registrations by mid-October (about a week after skaters were permitted back on the ice) and was helpful in managing through the various restrictions which were to be imposed over the coming months due to the pandemic.   
Manual Skate Canada registrations were completed for Starskaters who wished to skate during the summer on ice arranged by others.
All programs for the 2020-2021 season were held at Memorial Arena. 
The club decided to proceed with Starskater registrations in the Fall of 2020 and the number of registrations by day is shown below. 
Monday     Tuesday     Friday     Saturday
      28             13               22             14
This session was almost completed when a second lockdown order came into effect in late December. Refunds were issued for those skaters who missed skating sessions due to this shutdown. 
In the fall of 2020, the club had begun registering children who wished to participate in a Winter Canskate session, but it decided early in 2021 to cancel all plans for any Canskate programs due to the deteriorating situation with the pandemic. Skate Canada agreed to refund the membership fees paid by these registrants.
For the remainder of the season, from January to March, Starskaters were able to register for a program only one week at a time (drop-in sessions). This eliminated the possibility of more refunds being needed because of more pandemic-related lockdowns. It also allowed the number of skaters on the ice to be adjusted as required as the pandemic zone colour for Chatham-Kent changed from red, to orange, and back to red. 
The club had a total of 50 registered Starskaters in a full program and/or a drop-in program during the 2020-2021 skating season.  
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